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Your submission for this review:

Re: Acquisition by Sydney Water of wastewater services from Hawkesbury City Council. As a Hawkesbury City Rate Payer I
would only be in favour of the acquisition if it did not result in an increase in prices to those residents affected. This includes
expecting the residents of these two suburbs to solely bear any costs associated with the acquisition. The acquisition is not
providing an upgrade per se, neither have the residents requested this change. Just as any changes/upgrades/ infrastructure work
across the system is borne by all Sydney Water customers, so should this be the case in this instance.





